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Cooper’s Crossing School  

Let’s Build a Playground! 

Thank you… 

To WestMark, CCRA and McKee Homes for your generous 
corporate donations 
 
To our hard-working Society members and Cooper’s Crossing 
School moms: Tracy Aylesworth, president, Julie Gutowski, 
Carrie DeBoon, Janna Schrottner and Tara de Weerd   
 

To our volunteers for your support 
 

Visit our Facebook page! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofCoopersCrossingSchool/ 

 

Cooper’s Crossing School  
Christmas Market  
 

Friday, Nov. 18 from 5 to 9 p.m.  
vendors, food and prizes. Email Tracy 
shindigz@shaw.ca to purchase a 
table for $45.    
 

 

We need…  
 

Parent Volunteers. Do you have a 
few hours to contribute? Email Julie 
juliegutowski@telus.net   
 
Family donations. You can make a 
donation online through our Facebook 
page or by cash or cheque 
 
Corporate support. If your local 

business is looking for some positive 

exposure in the community, talk to us! 

We’d love to partner with you. Email 

Tara tjdeweerd@gmail.com 

Did you know… 
 

 Our playground is $250,000 

 We’ve raised a total of $82,400 

 We need to raise another $167,600 

 WestMark Holdings and the Cooper’s Crossing 
Resident’s Association (CCRA) donated $50,000  

 McKee Homes donated $10,000  

 Parent and individual donations: $1,300 

 We’ve held 9 fundraisers (not including the 
Christmas Market) bringing in over $21,000 

 Number of grants we’ve applied for: 9 

 By March 2017 we’re targeting $125,000 
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